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Through the APD social media platforms there has been posts and 

videos posted to increase awareness of online and telephone police 

reporting for applicable incidents/events. We frequently remind the 

public through news releases and social media posts on how to report 

crime in Albuquerque.  

Videos have been posted to social media platforms to educate the public 

on when to call 911 or 242-cops.  

Posts have been made to social media platforms on how the public can 

file a report online or through phone. A link to the online reporting 

portal has also been shared to social media.  


